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“September 11, 2001 is an experience that will remain engrained in our psyche forever. The

emotional scars of that day will never leave us as we remember those who were lost, and my

condolences continue to go out to their families and friends. May their memories be eternal.

While New York City will never be the same, it is gratifying to see the unity that developed

among New Yorkers and the work that was done in the last decade to increase our

preparedness and help prevent another attack.”
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